
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

SUBLETTE, KANSAS                                AUGUST 26, 2015

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in Special Session at City Hall.  The 
meeting started at 8:00 a.m., with Mayor Jery  Bailey presiding and the following members of the 
City  Council present; James Barber, Lawrence Hoerman, Leon Birney, Dylan Shotton. Tom 
Stoppel.   Also present were City Clerk Jeannie Trigg and Airport Project Manager Robert 
Moore.

The purpose of the meeting was to look at bids for Airport Runway/Taxiway pavement 
maintenance project.

The Council discussed the airport crack sealing.  Robert Moore gave a bid from Weston Asphalt 
for $33,150.00 to do the pavement maintenance project.  They could start on August 31st and 
would be completed by September 4th.  A motion was made by Councilmember Hoerman, 
seconded by Councilmember Shotton to approve the Weston Asphalt  bid at the cost of 
$33,150.00. The motion carried 5-0.

Councilmember Hoerman made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilmember 
Shotton.  The motion carried 5-0.
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